
Kinglake National Park 
24th-25th September 

10th-14th October 

24th-28th October 
 Join our trips to Kinglake National Park to help Bushwalking 

Victoria and Park’s Victoria with the restoration of walking 
tracks that were damaged in the January 2009 bushfires. 

Over 96% of Kinglake National Park was burnt. The natural 
environment is well on its way to recovery, but Park Rangers are 
still working hard to repair the walking tracks to make the Park 
safe for visitors. 

Don’t miss this fantastic opportunity to volunteer amongst the 
spring wildlife while making Kinglake National Park accessible to 
visitors from all over the world. Your help will also create a 
better habitat for the native flora and fauna.  

**Charges apply to cover your food, accommodation and 
transport (discounted for concession card holders and 
Bushwalking Victoria members) 

What to bring 

 Long pants/sleeved tops and strong work boots 
 Warm sleeping bag and pillow 
 Sunglasses, hat, drinking bottle and snacks 

How to join?  

Please contact Heidi on (03) 9326 8250 or 
melbourne@cva.org.au or visit our website at 
www.conservationvolunteers.com.au  


